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As a computer science graduate and have taken 2 years of German in college, learning
computer languages and learning a foreign language are NOT the same. A foreign language is
far more difficult, and requires interacting with people in the same language. I thought this
whole concept of a computer language counting as a foreign language died many decades

ago.
Thank you.

Jim Cole
Senior Software Engineer

jcole1325(@gmail.com

Cell: 303-489-7065
https://LinkedIn.com/in/Jim-Cole-SWE
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